
 

 
 
Eastertide 2015 
 
To the Deputies and Alternate Deputies of the 78th General Convention 
concerning the commemoration of deputies who have died 
 
Dear friends and colleagues, 
 
Both the honored custom and the Rules of Order of the House of Deputies call us to 
remember in prayer deputies who have died: deputies to earlier General Conventions who 
have died during the past triennium, and those who have not been commemorated at earlier 
conventions. 
 
In order to create as complete a necrology as possible, I ask your assistance: from your own 
knowledge, or from consultation with your senior and retired deputies, secretaries of 
diocesan convention, diocesan historiographers and others, please compile a list of those 
former deputies who have died, and send me the following information about them: 
 

 Deputy’s Name and Order of Ministry 

 Diocese 

 The General Convention(s) at which he/she served as deputy (an approximation is 
acceptable) 

 
Please email this information to gcsecretary@episcopalchurch.org. (I will also receive names 
on site in Salt Lake City in the General Convention Secretariat, but I encourage you to give 
this consideration in advance, and email the names). 
 
Thank you for helping the House of Deputies honor its deceased members 
 
 
 

 
The Rev. Canon Michael Barlowe 
Executive Officer of General Convention 
 


